
The park has been successfully
winterized in preparation for

freezing temperatures.

Crews have maintained mowing at City
Hall, Fire, Police, Animal Services, City
Park, and the park ballfields. 

OTHER NEWS

 GOALS FOR 2025 
Ensure timely installation of the new playground.
Upgrade and improve the baseball field turf.
Continue making enhancements to existing park facilities.
Provide ongoing training and development opportunities for staff.
Promote community involvement in park activities.
Host a variety of community events at the park.
Initiate planning for a new park at Joshua Meadows.

Mowing

Park Updates 

Site Amenities

 The Parks Manager has been in contact
with the representative from Cunningham
Recreation. The playground equipment is
scheduled to arrive during the week of
January 13th, which aligns with our
timeline. Installation work is expected to
begin immediately upon its arrival.

The frames for the park rules signs have
been constructed. The park crew will
install them alongside the playground
construction, as well as the smaller
informational signs throughout the park.

Baseball is currently in the
off-season, and the fields are

scheduled for routine
maintenance.
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